



Community Engagement and Outreach Meeting Minutes

Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2025
Location: Alhambra Room - USU Room 305
Type of Meeting: Special

Time: 11:00am - 12:00pm
Attendees: Members, General Public, Staff

I. Organizational Items:

A. Land Acknowledgment

B. Call to order by: Ashley Bellorin, Vice President for Community Engagement @ 11:02 am

C. Roll Call

Arwa Hammad	President	Present
Ashley Bellorin	Vice President for Community Engagement	Present
Sophia Gamino	College of Business & Economics Rep.	Present
Diana Rangel	College of Ethnic Studies Rep.	Excused Absence
Gennesis Nuyen	Civic Engagement Officer	Present
Yarmil Abrego	Diversity and Inclusion Officer	Present
Brian Pham	Engagement Commissioner	Present
Barnaby Peake	ASI Executive Director	Present
River Foskey	Program Coordinator	Present
Guests of the Gallery		

D. Adoption of the Agenda

Offered By:	Gennesis Nuyen	Seconded by:	Yarmil Abrego			
Motion to approve the agenda for Wednesday August 27 th , 2025						
Consensus reached						
All in Favor	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

- II. Public Comment:** We will now move on to Public Comment. This time is allotted for the public to bring up comments or concerns of interest to the board. Please be advised that due to a set agenda, the board will not address the items brought up at this time but will note them down for the Executive Committee's review and action. If members of the public would like to be followed up with directly, please provide your contact information through the QR code on the door or through the form provided on the ASI website meeting agenda. We will now call on members of the public in order of registration before moving on to the public.

Arwa: Mentioned that CSI is doing their Involvement Fair today at 2pm, encourages everyone to attend as representatives for ASI.

III. Informational Items

IV. Action Items

A. Funding Proposal - Moonlight Breakfast

River: Explained that there was going to be a representative from CSI to explain more about this program but isn't going to be in this meeting due to time conflicts. Suggested that the committee table this proposal for the next CEO meeting.

Offered By:	Gennesis Nuyen	Second By:	Arwa Hammad			
Motion to table Action Item A for the next CEO meeting Consensus reached.						
All in Favor:	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

B. Funding Approval - NVRD Tabling Event

River: Explained that this is an annual event that happens around September, but this year will be a tabling event. In terms of flyers and handouts, there will be funding for \$200 to print out.

Gennesis: Suggested to outreach to other departments on campus about this event.

Offered By:	Gennesis Nuyen	Second By:	Arwa Hammad			
Motion to approve funding for NVRD Tabling Event Consensus reached.						
All in Favor:	All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed

V. Discussion Items

A. You Belong: Colors of You

River: Explained that this will be an event that students could self-reflect about themselves, as well as this event being a wellness event. There will be an aura photographer at the event taking photos of students.

Gennesis: Suggested of collaborating with CAPS due to the nature of the event.

Ashley: Will be making a document for everyone to bring up potential activities for the event.

Yarmil: Asked if there was a limit to activities for this event.

Ashley: Answered that there isn't a limit but will pick for top activities for the event.

B. Golden Eagle Grind

Ashley: Will be making an interest form for students that want to showcase their businesses for the event. Is going to talk to VP Lindow to have more discussions about how students are going to have permits for their businesses for the event.

Barnaby: Asked the Committee to get more research upon getting permits, asking the Farmers Market organizers (Jessica Vera) about the process of getting permits to sell on campus.

River: Mentioned that they have talked to Risk Management about this event.

Yarmil: Asked how many student-owned businesses are expected at the event.

River: Answered that it would depend on the interest form that they will be sending out to students.

Gennesis: Suggested about having an info-session about this event.

C. Banned Book Events

Ashley: Mentioned about the document that was made for activity suggestions and will be narrowed down to the top 3 that ASI will be doing for the event.

Gennesis: Mentioned that Diana (College of Ethnic Studies Rep.) is currently in talks with a potential guest speaker for the event. □

VI. Reports

A. ASI Vice President for Community Engagement

- Ashley mentioned that during her trip to CSSA at CSUF, she went into the campus bookstore and noticed that there were a lot more company collaborations than what CSULA has. She would want to talk to Elaine, the manager for the campus bookstore, to see if there would be more company collaborations for the campus.

B. ASI Engagement Commissioner

C. Committee Members

- **College of Business & Economics Rep.**
 - Sophia is currently working on a program proposal that consists of a meeting with the Dean of Business and Economics, there aren't currently any discussions until now. She is also working on another program proposal that involves financial responsibility.
- **College of Ethnic Studies Rep.**

- **Civic Engagement Officer**

- Gennesis has been having talks with the Career Center on a potential collaboration for the NVRD event. She is also going to find out if CSULA is a community partner for voting registration, given that the campus has done similar programs in the past.

- **Diversity and Inclusion Officer**

D. Advisors

VII. Adjournment

Offered By: Gennesis Nuyen							Second By: Yarmil Abrego	
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:47am Consensus reached.								
Vote:		All	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion: Passed	

CERTIFICATION

Official Minutes taken for the Community Engagement and Outreach Committee of the Associated Students, Inc., Cal State Los Angeles held on August 27, 2025, in Alhambra Room - U-SU 305, University Student Union Building and were approved by consensus by the Community Engagement and Outreach Committee on Wednesday, September 3, 2025.

Prepared by:

Brian Pham - Recording Secretary

Gabriel De La Rosa- Chief of Staff